From: *redacted

To: cityclerk
Subject: Moccasin Flats
Date: Monday, April 15, 2024 12:08:05 AM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Please add the following email message to the Official Council
Agenda for the April 22 meeting.

Please eliminate the Moccasin Flats homeless encampment.

| deserve better. | deserve clean air. | deserve to live in an environment
free from the fear of my house burning down. | deserve a safe
community.

| don't go outside anymore because of the constant smoke and dust
(not to mention the marijuana smoke emanating from Venice Place
Apartments).

Bring back the good old days when | could sit outside with my dog, sit in
my patio, feel safe, and could breathe moderately unpolluted air.

This current situation is absolutely ridiculous and dangerous.

Please refer to:

- My RCMP Case File No.:"redacted . pfarch 6, 2024



oInvestigating RCMP Constable Dion Pétin

« My 911 call to the Fire Department (smoke) - March 26,
2024

. Clean Air Bylaw No. 8266

Other issues 100% of the time:

Smoke from summer forest fires
e Dust

Crime

Wild bears

I've got many respiratory problems and living in the Millar Addition is not
helping me at all. (/ use*redacted

I'm too old to move. | don't
have any options after living in this neighbourhood since 1985 (/ used to
work for*redacted 00).
| am really fed up and annoyed. Among other critical items, | want
good, clean, non-polluted air to breathe. | want to go outside again
and enjoy my patio and yard.

In 1986, the air was good in the Millar Addition.

Please do something about these continuing obnoxious and criminal
problems.

Thank you for your consideration.



HARRY YATES

*redacted

PRINCE GEORGE BC *redacted
CANADA

Telephone: *redacted

Email: *redacted

| am a *redacted senior citizen with dual *redacted
who has permanently lived in Canada for the past 53 years.

My house is located at the east base of Connaught Hill Park near the
corner of Queensway Street and Patricia Boulevard by the Sacred Heart
Catholic Cathedral Church.

My house is just a couple of city blocks from City Hall.

For thousands of years, Indigenous Peoples have walked gently on the
diverse traditional territories where | am grateful to live, work, learn, and
play. | am committed to building and nurturing relationships with
Indigenous Peoples, | acknowledge their traditional lands, and | thank
them.





